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Comments: I support this withdrawal. Mining in the sacred Black Hills has gone on for far too long and is an

affront to Lakota land rights and treaties. We need to concentrate on preserving our beautiful pristine, tribal lands

across the United States, protect treaty rights and clean water. For these reasons, I highly recommend taking

urgent action to expedite the Withdrawal proposal to the Secretary of the Department of Interior. Thank you for

your considersation.


